
 
 
 
 
 
June 28, 2007 
Electronic Bulletin No. 886 
RE: Pacer Stacktrain Email Address/Domain Change to @Pacer.com - Migration  
       June 29-June 30, 2007; Effective June 30, 2007 
 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
In our ongoing effort to take advantage of new technologies and streamline Pacer IT systems, 
Pacer Stacktrain will change its email domain from @pacerstack.com to @pacer.com. This 
change will affect all Pacer Stacktrain email addresses.  
 
Migration will begin at 18:00 PDT Friday, June 29, 2007 and will be completed by 
approximately 08:00 PDT Saturday, June 30, 2007.  Employees will not be able to send or 
receive emails during this time. If you do send an email during this time its submission will be 
delayed.  We encourage you to submit any important email correspondence directly prior or after 
migration. 
 
The new domain name @pacer.com will take effect beginning 08:00 PDT Saturday, June 
30.  
 
Emails received after migration to the old email domain address (@pacerstack.com) will be 
forwarded to the new domain address (@pacer.com) for up to 60 days after migration is 
complete. We strongly encourage you to update your address book on or immediately after 
June 30 to ensure your emails are properly received. 
 
After migration is complete, all employee email addresses will utilize a 
firstname.lastname@pacer.com naming convention. Group email addresses will omit 
underscores used previous to the migration, but otherwise remain the same except their domain 
name will change to the new domain name (@pacer.com). 
 
The Pacer Stacktrain website URL and domain, www.pacerstack.com, will not be impacted as a 
result of this change. During the week of July 2, the email addresses currently displayed on the 
website will be updated to reflect the new email domain (@pacer.com).  
 
If you have any questions, please contact your local Pacer Customer Support, or Business 
Development Representative. 

. 
 

S

S T A C K

F A C T S 


